Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
RULE NO.:

RULE TITLE:

64B8-9.0141

Standards for Telemedicine Practice

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice that the additional public hearing on Rule 64B8-9.0141, F.A.C., scheduled to be held on August 4, 2017, 8:00 a.m., at the Hyatt Regency Miami, 400 SE 2nd Avenue, Miami, Florida 33131 has been CANCELED. The proposed rule amendment was published in Vol. 42, No. 237, of the December 8, 2016, issue of the Florida Administrative Register (FAR).
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Claudia Kemp, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
